\\ Republic of the Philippines
& Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100

CLEAM

—— Tel. Nos: (632) 97-66-26 to 36; (632) 97-70-41 to 43 N
——
>
SPECIAL ORDER IMAY 0 5 1997
NO. 97- B\&

.SUBJECT: AMENDING SPECIAL ORDER NO. 97-453, DATED APRIL 17, 1997,
ENTITLED AUTHORIZING THE PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICE TO
HOLD STAFF DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP ON APRIL 25-27, 1997
AT IBA, ZAMBALES.

In the interest of the service, and in view of the instruction of the Office of the
Secretary to call for a special press conference on April 28, 1997, which would
require several of the technical staff of the Public Affairs Office to work overtime in
linkaging with the press for a tri-media coverage of the press conference, the scheduled
Staff Development Workshop of PAO is hereby reset for May 9-11, 1997 in Olongapo

City.
All other pertinent provisions of S.0. No. 453 shall remain the same.
This Order shall take effect on the duration specified herein.
Programs & Internationd! Environmental Affairs
Recommending Approval:
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